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Marco Island’s annual road resurfacing project was set to begin on August 24, 

2020 but has been delayed twice due to weather and is now scheduled to 

begin on August 31, 2020.   

 

Each year the City of Marco Island dedicates approximately $500,000 to 

resurface local roads.  For fiscal year 2020, a total of 9,878 linear feet of 

roadway will be paved.  The first three streets to be resurfaced are Seaview 

Court, Saturn Street, and Bayside Court.  Following these streets, Bonita Court, 

June Court, South Seas Court, and Cottonwood Court will be resurfaced.  Local 

“Work Zone” signage will be posted and flaggers will direct traffic.  Mail and 

trash collection will not be impacted during this project.    
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